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The Christchurch Northern Corridor (CNC) 
Alliance team together with the Christchurch 
City Council have inspected the road surface 
on where to repair and increase the thickness, 
needed for the new asphalt. 
Construction and traffic impact
On Thursday 28 November we will be milling the side 
streets and some patches of Cranford Street outside 
the Cranford Alehouse and around McFaddens Road 
intersection. The surface there needs extra milling 
before we can chip seal and then asphalt. On Friday 
and Monday to Wednesday we are chip sealing and 
asphalting.
To resurface the road, traffic will remain on the east 
(Mairehau) side of the road, so we can mill, chip seal 
and asphalt the opposite (west) lanes. 
During the work there will be a 30km/h speed limit in 
place; Knowles Street, Weston Road and McFaddens 
Road remain closed on the west (St. Albans) side of 
Cranford Street and left-in left-out on the east side. 

Access to homes and businesses will be maintained, 
except when the milling or asphalt machine is passing. 
On-street parking will be very limited. 
Temporary bus stops have been set up, signs will 
indicate the interim bus stop areas. 
When the surface is new it is more likely to become 
damaged. Please be careful.
In December the team will move to the other side of 
Cranford Street to repair and asphalt the east shoulder. 
This side of the road should not take as long, as the 
road surface issues and solutions have already been 
agreed. 
Traffic management will be swapped to the other side 
of the road with side streets on the east side closed. 
The milling machine and rollers will be noisy and cause 
low vibrations.

Night work
On Monday evening 9 December, the crew will asphalt 
on Cranford Street in front of Kidd’s Cakes and Bakery. 
Nearby residents will hear the noise from the machinery 
and the crew working at night. 

ROAD SURFACE WORK: MILLING, CHIP SEALING AND ASPHALTNG 

Milling the road will be noisy. Please take 
care around the work site during the 
surfacing. 

You can call us on 0800 262 200 or email us at info@cncalliance.co.nz or read our project updates 
at www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc


